
St. Bartholomew Church  
Louisville, Kentucky April 29, 2018 
 

Mass Intentions 
Monday, April 30, 2018   
St. Pius, V 
  8:00 am  Vocations 
Tuesday, May 1, 2018  May Day 
St. Joseph the Worker 
  8:00 am  Sick and Shut-in 
Wednesday, May 2, 2018   
St. Athanasius 
  8:00 am † Joan Brocker 
Thursday, May 3, 2018  National Day of Prayer 
Sts. Philip and James, Apostles 
  8:00 am † Thomas Bullen 
Friday, May 4, 2018  Kentucky Oaks 
  8:00 am  People of the Parish 
Saturday, May 5, 2018  Kentucky Derby 
  4:00 pm † Kay Moch 
  6:00 pm  Spanish Mass 
Sunday, May 6, 2018   
  Sixth Sunday of Easter 
  8:00 am  Spanish Mass 
10:30 am † Pamela Gatela, † Beato Cagalawan 
 
 
 

Remember in Prayer…Our Sick and Shut-In 
Deloris Newton, Dorothy Hawkins, Lucille Roby, Dick 
Brohm, Randy and Margie Meredith, Mark Williams, 
Johnny Federoff, Becky Cowherd, Ginny Cowherd, 
William Gomez, Noelcarroll Seesing, Stephen Herp, 
Helen Bullen, Sara Boyd, Eric Pendleton, Thelma 
Metts, April Whitten, Bill Barker, Joyce Walker, Bill 
Dullaghan, Jennifer Clem, Gail Leezer, Louise 
Williams, Joanie Brohm, Gene Brohm, Sandy Yates, 
James Stevenson, Mary Camron, Marilyn Heil-Weber, 
Margaret Spaulding, Theresa Spalding, Paula 
Belleville, Judy Kohrs, Catherine Weathers, Dolores 
Muench, Margaret Beha, Ann Marie Wine 
 
 
Rehab/Nursing Home/Hospital:  Margaret Davis, 
Frances O’Reilly, Marcella Kaufman, Patricia 
Hughes 
 
PRAYERLINE: 459-0706 or 239-4885 
 
 

Reminder: All unsold picnic chances must be 
returned to the parish office according to the 
guidelines of Charitable Gaming. Thanks so 
much. 
 

 

 

In Our Parish 
Sunday, April 29, 2018 
  2:00 pm Bingo (J-Town Bingo Hall) 
Monday, April 30, 2018 
  7:00 pm Bingo (J-Town Bingo Hall) 
Thursday, May 3, 2018 
  6:00 pm Corn Hole (Gym) 
  7:00 pm Youth Group (Barth Hall) 

Friday, May 4, 2018 
  3:00 pm Adoration 3:00 to 5:00 pm (Chapel) 
  6:30 pm Armada Blanca (Chapel) 

 
Prayers for Our Women and Men in 

Military Service 

Matthew Cleary, Jerry Haueter, Denise 

Edson Stich, Brian M. Thomas, Chad Cheshire, Shawn 

Farnsley, Paul Yaden, Patrick Pugh, Angela Hayden, 

Clayton Simms, Bryan Cox (Retired), Corey Marshal, 

Michael Lee Thompson, Jr., Roy Sublett, Jr., Gregory 

VonBokern, Katie Kohrs, Justin Martin 
Lord, hold our Troops in your loving hands. Protect 

them as they protect us. Bless them and their families for 

the selfless acts they perform for us in our time of need. 

Amen 
 
 

Collection Report 

Weekly collection April 22 $ 7,169.47 

Weekly budgeted collection  8,385.00 

Short weekly budgeted amount  (1,215.53) 

SEAM  50.00 

Maintenance  55.00 

 

 
Readings for Next Sunday 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
1st Reading Acts of the Apostles 10:25-26, 
 34-35, 44-48 
2nd Reading 1 John 4:7-10 
Gospel John 15:9-17 
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Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Boxed Lunches for Oaks and Derby from 

Catholic Charities 

Common Table, a program of Catholic Charities of 

Louisville, is offering boxed lunches and breakfast 

add-ons for Oaks and Derby Day on May 4 and  

May 5. Each lunch box includes one entrée, a side 

of fruit salad, Triple Crown Bourbon Brownie, and 

Mint Julep Shortbread Cookie. Lunch boxes are 

priced at $15 each, and breakfast add-ons are $4 

each. Pick up is conveniently located in the parking 

lot of Catholic Charities, located close to Churchill 

Downs, at 2911 South 4th Street. To see selections 

and order, go to www.cclou.org/derby. The 

deadline to place orders is at 3 p.m. on 

Wednesday, May 2. Call Rachell Wallace at 

502/873-2566, ext. 149 for questions or to order.  

 

Prayer Service for Victims of Human Trafficking 

People Against Trafficking Humans (PATH) 

Coalition of Kentucky is hosting a prayer service 

remembering those who are victims/survivors of 

human trafficking on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 4:30 

p.m. at Jefferson Square Park (6th and Jefferson 

Street). The public is welcome, and individuals are 

encouraged to bring a sign to increase awareness of 

human trafficking.  

 

Cursillo - What is it? Seeking a closer relationship 

with Jesus? If so, the Archdiocese of Louisville 

Cursillo Movement offers a time-proven Method for 

making that possible. To learn more about Cursillo 

and its Method, you are invited to attend an 

information meeting on Monday night, May 14th,  

7 p.m., Saint Gabriel the Archangel Church, 5505 

Bardstown Rd. (Loft). For more information, please 

contact Ken Jackey 502-554-1763 or email Ken at 

kjjackey@att.net. 

 

The Serra Club of Louisville exists to promote 

vocations and to increase the spiritual formation of 

its members. Its next luncheon meeting is 11:45, 

Monday, May 7, at the Golden Corral restaurant, 

4032 Taylorsville Road. The speaker will be Fr. Pat 

Dolan, Pastor of St. Teresa of Calcutta Parish. He 

will speak on “Islam and the Inquisition.” Cost is 

$12 for members and $15 for non-members. For 

more information, call Jerry Gonsoski at 245-5392. 

 

 

 

 

Cake Booth for the Picnic 

Hello,  it’s that time of year 

again!  We are looking for 

workers for the cake booth this 

year.  If you worked last year,  

I would love to have you back! If 

you didn’t work last year, I would love New help! 

Please call me, Denise Harding, at 295-1249.  
 

Join us for the Second Annual 

Remembrance Walk 

May 18, 10 AM—12 PM 

3525 Goldsmith Lane 

Money will benefit John Paul II Academy. 

Donations of $25 or more for a loved one’s 

name to be listed on our Remembrance Page 

and you will be given a Memory Stone to paint 

which will go in the school garden. The 

Remembrance Page will be distributed at the 

walk. Donation sheets are available in the 

Narthex. For more information, please contact 

Lynn Wilt at lwilt@jp2a.org or call the school 

office (452-1712). 
 

 
Our church picnic is fast approaching, and we 

need all parishioners to help make this one the 

best yet! 

If you’d like to chair a booth, or volunteer to work 

in one, please call Pam Demling (502)938-4533 or 

Mike Mullins (502)741-6733. 

Please start sending in your donations for booth 

prizes! Here’s what we are needing: 

12-pack soft drinks 

Linens 

Games/Puzzles—in new or like-new condition 

Non-perishable grocery items for the  

‘Truck Full of Groceries’ 

You can leave your donations in a bag or box in the 

back of church, clearly marked ‘Picnic’. These 

booths are 100% dependent on YOUR 

DONATIONS so please think of us next time you 

are out shopping! 
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